
I am a conservation botanist and I read the news. It is clear that corporations are pragmatically adapting to the measurable fact of 
climate change. It is obvious to those not unthinkingly opposed to the idea that the greatest driver of the current “global weirding” is 
gaseous pollution from human activities. The way forward is not simple, and it will require a great number of actions by many 
individuals and organizations to protect ourselves and our fellow living things from the damage we began decades ago. Nobody 
wants more government regulation. Give us legislation like SJM 5-1 that leverages forces already in place to help create positive 
change. Please help us live and thrive in reality and not founder in our fear and denial.


